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November 30, 2018 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn:  Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE: Application for Partial Transfer of American Disposal Company, Inc. G-87 into Murrey’s Disposal 

Company, Inc. G-9. 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Please find attached the application to partially transfer American Disposal Company, Inc. G-87 into 

Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. G-9.  This is a partial transfer as Vashon Disposal; a dba of American 

Disposal company, Inc. will remain under G-87.  

 

Among the required documents in this filing are the Appendices’ A for G-87 American, G-9 Murrey’s, and 

G-87 Vashon.  Please note that the G-87 American and G-9 Murrey’s appendices’ should be combined to 

reflect the new G-9 service territory.  The G-87 Vashon appendices should now only include the 

highlighted portion describing Vashon Island. 

 

If approved by the Commission, we respectfully as that this partial transfer become effective January 1, 

2019. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923 or via email at 

heatherg@wcnx.org. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager 


